
 

 

 

 

NO. 14/2020 

November 12, 2020 

To : Director and Manager, the Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Subject:  Approval an interim dividend payment for the year 2020 

Dear Sir, 

 At the Board of Directors' meeting No. 6/2020, on November 12, 2020, the Board of 

Directors has approved for an interim dividend payment for 9 months period of 2020 between 

January 1, 2020 to September 30, 2020.The dividend will be from the portion of the profit from BOI 

promoted business at 0.41 baht per share, totaling 266.50 million baht. 

 The Record Date is set on November 26, 2020 and the dividend will be paid on 

December 9, 2020. 

  
 

 

Sincerely Yours,  

 

             (Mr. Wachara  Chinsettawong) 

                 Deputy Managing Director   

 


